
Meeting of the Bakersfield Planning Commission 
Monday, January 15, 2024 

7:00pm 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:11 with Tami Brennan, Nicky Cribb and Ken Carter 
representing the PC. John West was there recording the meeting. 
 
There were no adjustments to the agenda. No public comment. 
 
The Commission reviewed the minutes of November 6, 2023 and approved them 
unanimously. There was some discussion about whether the wastewater permit had 
been submitted for the Marcel Parent major subdivision and it was later determined that 
it had been. 
 
There was no Zoning Administration report. 
  
The next meeting was scheduled for February 5 at 7 p.m. 
 
Nicky Cribb moved to adjourn the meeting and Tami Brennan seconded. The meeting 
was ended at 7:20. 
 
Submitted by Ken Carter (vice-chair) 
 


